
29 October  2015 
 

 

RE: YEAR 4 LEARNING SHOWCASE 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

During Term 1, Year 4 has been studying the topic ‘Inventions’. We would now to like to give the students the 

opportunity to share some of their learning with their parents.  

 

The children would like to invite you to their ‘Learning Showcase’, which will take place on Thursday 5 November 

from 9.00 am to 9.45 am in the Year 4 classrooms.  

 

This will be an opportunity to discuss the children’s learning of this term and how they have applied their 

knowledge to create a toy with an electrical circuit.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Shaun Rhodes 

Year 4 Leader 

s-rhodes@bisspuxi.com  

 

 


